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The Around the Pacific newsletter showcases local activities throughout the VFW Department of Pacific Areas  
through articles, photos, etc. The Department Editor may provide articles on the various programs that both support. 
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VFW Post 9723, District I, Okinawa 
First activity for Post comrades was celebrating the anniversary of the Marine Corps. Followed by  
community programs at Kadena Middle School on Veterans Day, a ceremony at the Kadena Air Base 
Flag Pole  with Commanding General, and a Buddy Poppy Drive at the the Kadena  BX and 
Commissary followed by ceremonies held at the Different Commissaries on the island   recognizing 
the 50th anniversary of the Vietnam War. 
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